
The National Trust has announced that Allies and Morrison had been appointed as 
architect for the restoration project. Over 3000 people attended the concept display 
with over 500 comments made including a great deal of useful local input. Final 
designs should be available next summer and there would be another opportunity for 
local people to comment. More information can be seen on the National Trust 
website at https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/clandon-park/features/architects-allies-
and-morrison-appointed-to-rebuild-clandon-park 
	


